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Good afternoon Mayor and Council,
 
I am forwarding, for your information, the attached correspondence provided to the MSTV Intergovernmental 
UNDRIP Table regarding the UNDRIP Action Plan timeline.
 
Best,
Paul
 
Paul Mochrie (he/him)
City Manager
City of Vancouver

 

 

 
The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on the unceded traditional territories of the xʷməθkʷəy̓əm (Musqueam), 
Sḵwxw̱ú7mesh (Squamish), and səlilwətaɬ (Tsleil-Waututh) Nations.
 
 

~ TYOF 
VANCOUV R 



 

 
City of Vancouver, Office of the City Manager 
453 West 12th Avenue, Vancouver, BC  V5Y 1V4  Canada 
604-873-7625 
vancouver.ca 
 

 

 

 

 
OFFICE OF THE CITY MANAGER 

                 Paul Mochrie, City Manager 
  

 
April 12, 2024   
  
MSTV Intergovernmental UNDRIP Table  
  
RE:  UNDRIP Action Plan timeline 
  
Dear MSTV Intergovernmental UNDRIP Table:   
  
On behalf of Vancouver City Council, I am writing to provide an update on the work that the City 
of Vancouver is undertaking to review the current draft of the UNDRIP Action Plan that is being 
developed collaboratively by staff of the four governments under the guidance of the MSTV 
Intergovernmental UNDRIP Table. The Intergovernmental Table is scheduled to meet next on 
April 30 and it was contemplated that the current draft Action Plan would be discussed at that 
meeting.   
 
I can confirm that Vancouver Council has received the draft and is reviewing the current draft of 
the Action Plan. Given the scope of the plan and the significance of the work, Vancouver Council 
and has requested an additional month to review the details of the draft and obtain clarification 
as required from City staff.   
 
The City recognizes and appreciates the immense effort that has been invested by the staff 
teams from all four governments in developing and refining the draft Action Plan. This work is 
foundational to the practical implementation of the UNDRIP Strategy that has been endorsed by 
all four governments and we remain fully committed to continuing this collaboration. 
 
I understand that the UNDRIP Steering Committee will be discussing and adjusting the timeline 
for further review and approval of the Action Plan, taking into account Vancouver Council’s 
above request, and will continue to consult the Intergovernmental Table in that regard. 
 
Yours truly,  
 

 
 
Paul Mochrie 
City Manager 

  

~ TYOF 
VANCOUVER 
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